
 

                

              ad omnia paratus’ 

16th September 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Following on from the huge success of our World Book Day Breakfast earlier this year, we would once again like to invite you in to 

share breakfast and books with us on Friday 4th October from 8.15am. There is the option to order a breakfast roll, although you 

can simply just turn up and share a story – our Book Fair will also be open so bring your cheque books! The charge of the breakfast 

is £2.50 and this includes a sausage cob (vegetarian option available) and a drink (tea, coffee or juice).  

If you are unable to join us for breakfast on the Friday, fear not. On Tuesday 8th October at 3.30pm, we will be opening up our 

hall and inviting you in  to have a cuppa and a cake whilst sharing a story. The Book Fair will be open, so why not pop in, peruse 

the books on offer and have a well-earnt cuppa and cake with us, all for only £1?  

Please indicate your preferences on the slip below.. All orders must be in place by Friday 27th September 2019. Payment 

information will be sent out by Wednesday 2nd October. Payment must be received, via Eduspot, by Thursday 3rd October. If 

payment is not received by this date, we will have to cancel your order. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Mrs Brodie  

English Lead  

 

Child’s name: ____________________________________________       Class: _____________________ 

Breakfast: £2.50 per roll and drink 

Roll type Parents 

(indicate number required) 

Children 

(indicate number reuired) 

Sausage   

Vegetarian sausage    

Cuppa and Cake: £1 per cake and cuppa  

 Parents 

(indicate number required) 

Children 

(indicate number required) 

Cake   

 

 
Headteacher: Mrs J Cook 
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